
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Whole school photo 

We will be having a whole school photo taken on 

Monday 3rd June.   

Dear Parents 

A brief newsletter this week!  The summer term has got off to a good start. We enjoyed a wonderful 

assembly from Year 1 on Wednesday and the children reminded us of the value of a smile. It’s free but 

priceless.  As we all work hard to prepare for all the events that the summer term brings, it’s important to 

remember to keep smiling and to be kind to each other.  

We are very pleased with our new entrance.  We 

now just need to train everybody to use it!  The car 

park gate is now only for vehicles.  All access to the 

office, when the main playground gates are closed, 

should now be through the new pedestrian gate.  

When leaving the office, parents should also use the 

new path, rather than leaving through the car park.  

Phase two of the project will ensure that there is no 

entry or exit through the car park for pedestrians. 

Summer Term Dates 

 

 

May 

6th School closed (Bank Holiday) 

8th Reception assembly 9:30 

10th Children to wear home clothes and bring a 

donation for the May Fair 

12th May Fair 12:00 

15th Year 4 assembly 

27th Half term 

 

June 

3rd School photo 

4th Year 4 Catholic Schools Athletics 

tournament 

6th P2B coffee morning 

12th Year 2 class assembly 9.30 

13th Sports Day 

14th INSET – school closed 

17th Year 3 First Holy Communion Mass 10:00 

20th -21st Year 4 trip to Aylesford 

24th – 28th Year 6 PGL 

 

July 

12th Year 6 production and disco 5:00pm 

17th Year 6 Mass 7:00pm 

23rd Whole School Mass 10:00 

        2:00pm End of term (12:00) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next Place2Be coffee morning for parents will 

be after drop-off on Thursday 6th June. 

Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                 Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                         Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Best wishes, 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Attendance figures since September: 

 

Reception:   97.6%                         Year 4: 97.4% 

Year 1: 96.9%                                  Year 5: 96.6%     

Year 2: 97.1%                                  Year 6: 97% 

Year 3: 95.8% 
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